
Serampore Girls' College  

Report on Faculty Exchange Programme  

Activity type: Participative Learning 

Department of Sanskrit  

Date: 17th April, 2025 

Time: 11:45 a.m. – 1:45 p.m. 

Room No.: VB 6 

Topic: Computational Sanskrit  

Resource person: Mr. Sujit Das, Asst. Prof., Department of Sanskrit, Nabagram 

Hiralal Paul College 

Participants: 13 (Students of 2nd & 6th Semester) 

Objectives: 

• To foster academic collaboration between faculty members of both 

institutions, encouraging the exchange of ideas and expertise in education.  

• To provide faculty with the opportunity to experience and appreciate 

different teaching methodologies, perspectives, and cultural environments.  

• To enable faculty to acquire new teaching methodologies, tools, and best 

practices that can enhance their effectiveness in the classroom.  

• To facilitate networking and professional relationships among faculty 

members, promoting global connections and collaborations.  

Description: 

Department of Sanskrit organized faculty exchange programme for the 

students of 2nd & 6th semester on 17th April, 2025 during 11:45a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Mr. Sujit Das, Asst. Prof., Hiralal Paul College, Konnagar has been invited to give 

several lectures on 'Computational Sanskrit'. He delivering several instructive and 

enlightening special lectures on Computational Sanskrit on that day. 



Outcomes: 

• Faculty members participating in the exchange program will return with a 

broader perspective and enriched knowledge, which will positively impact 

their teaching and research.  

• The program will foster cross-cultural understanding among faculty, 

promoting tolerance and diversity within the academic community.  

• The exchange program will lead to the creation of a valuable network of 

academic professionals, enhancing future collaborations and research 

opportunities.  

• The institutions' reputation for academic excellence will be further solidified 

through this internal collaboration, attracting both students and faculty.  
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Letter of Thanks: 

 


